Bus

Service

ADJUSTMENT

Burwood Street Lithgow Road Closure
9am to Midday, Friday 20" December

Buses unable to travel on Burwood Street due to water works, please
catch bus on corner of Wrights Road and Calero Streets.

@ Contact our office or visit our website for further information

Qs (0263523888  [__] www.buslinesgroup.com.au/lithgow




